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Mr. Tom Keenan
Inside D.O.E.
1221 Avenue of the Americas IN RESPONSE REFER
New York, NY 10020 TO F01A-80-318

Dear Mr. Keenan:

This is in response to your letter dated June 13, 1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act:

1. Region 2 (Atlanta): list used by Director's Office to
distribute bulletins, information notices, and circulars
to licensees and CC's.

2. Region 4 (Arlington, TX): list used by Director's Office
to distribute quarterly publication concerning contractor /
vendor inspection information.

171 response to your request, please find enclosed copies of the subject
lists.

In a telephone conversation on July 11,19fs0 between Mr. Dick Lavins of
my staff and yourself, it was agreed that you would bear the cost involved
in responding to your request. The charge for the enclosed lists is
$15.00.

Please send a check made payable to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission in
the amount of $15.00, along with a copy of this letter to the Director,
Division of Rules and Records, Room MNBB-4210, Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, Washington, DC 20555.

Sincer y, |

l

!

c. . Felton, Director |
Division of Rules and Records j
Office of Administration |

Enclosures: As stated
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